Fairfield Union Local School District

Athletic Booster Meeting
November 20, 2019
Fairfield Union High School Library Conference Room
6:00 P.M.

MINUTES
. Meeting Called to Order by the President at 6:00 p.m.

. Attendance: President; Angi Marinacci-Young, Treasurer; Tara Graham, Secretary;
Denise Hoffmann, Athletic Director; Andy Clark, Concession Manager, Cathy Jude,
Beth Hoffman and Varsity Wrestling Coach Donald Welsh.

. Secretary Report: Beth Hoffman moves to approve, Tara Graham seconds. All Approve.

. Treasurer Report: Investment account balance is $17,546.10. Checking balance is
$27,695.44. Total for the accounts is $45,241.54. Fall Concessions = $12,321.46. Angi
Marinacci-Young moves to approve, Cathy Jude seconds. All approve.

. Athletic Director Report: Gym Banners have arrived and are going to be hung along
with some of the others that will be rearranged. A time for this will be arranged with Mr.
Pugh so that the lift doesn’t need to be on the gym floor multiple times. Team pictures
have been taken. Deanna Throckmorton has helped with the Senior pictures that are
being dropped off in the office. These will be given to Beth Hoffman for the programs.
A.D. has had discussions with Cheer Coach Brittany Ashbaugh regarding allotments and
that there have been two advisors and two seasons. The Coach asked about the possibility
of splitting the allotment in half for the cheer program for the 2020-2021 school year.

. New Business: Varsity Wrestling Coach Donald Welsh is requesting Singlets for the
Wrestling team. He comes prepared with a price quote and is also looking for approval
for warmups. Over the last one or two years the warmups were returned in poor
condition and sometimes had not been laundered. Coach Welsh is looking to get
sweatpants and sweatshirts that the athlete can keep as long as the player stays on the
team for the season. The quote is $1,800.00 for the Singlets and approximately
$1,500.00 for the seats. The Boosters advise the coach to get more than one quote.

. Old Business: Cathy Jude discusses the concession needs and that some Pepsi items
have been returned due to expiration dates and she re-ordered new items. The credit
from Pepsi will go toward a future order. The food items have been moved out of the
outdoor concession stand. No paper items were left out there and the roasters have
been wrapped in plastic for precautionary measures. The indoor concession stand has




been cleaned, stocked with pop and water and the cage has also been cleaned out.
Cathy is looking for a cart for the new popcorn machine that was ordered. She is
asking if an electric skillet can be purchased for the indoor use for the shredded
chicken. Discussion about bring Falcon Aid back for indoor functions and at what
price because she has 14-ounce cups. It is decided that Falcon Aid will sell for $1.00.
Programs: Beth Hoffman has only received two Patron Ads as of this date for the
winter program. She has asked the A.D. to email coaches to get the word out to parents
about the ads and pictures.

8. For the Good of the Group: No December Meeting due to the holiday season.

The next meeting will be Wednesday January 29, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.

Adjournment: Tara Graham moves to adjourn at 6:49 p.m. Denise Hoffmann seconds. All
approve.
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